
 

J-MRL Procedure: Section 1.5 
 
 
 
 MONTHLY BRANCH REPORT 
 
 
Monthly reports are to be sent from each Branch Library to the Library Director.  The 
reports are due on the first Friday of each month.  Extended Youth Services programming 
statistics are to be included with the monthly reports. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


